
Your Success is Our Priority
At IPC, we understand the challenges independent pharmacies face. Our new agreement with 
McKesson is a testament to our commitment to your growth and profitability.

What happens next?
•	 The new agreement goes into effect August 1st, 2024.
•	 Your McKesson PSC will be contacting you to discuss the options available 						    
	 and help you determine which supply agreement works best for your pharmacy. 
•	 If you do not choose a supply agreement prior to August 1st, 2024, you will be defaulted 					  
	 to [Option 1] and can make a one-time change.

Why Choose Us?
•	 Strategic Partnerships: Leverage our alliance with McKesson to enhance your purchasing power.
•	 Tailored Solutions: Choose an agreement that aligns with your unique business needs.
•	 Expert Guidance: Benefit from the knowledge and experience of our dedicated team.

Independent Pharmacy Cooperative (IPC) 
is thrilled to announce a new Group Purchasing Agreement 
with McKesson, designed to empower your pharmacy’s success.

www.ipcrx.com

NEW
Supply Agreement!

If you need additional assistance or would like to have 
				    other questions answered, contact your Regional Director.



•	 IPC gives back 100% of your rebates and admin fees.
•	 Earn equity – you also earn back your portion of the profits from the cooperative.
•	 Access to an elite team of pharmacy experts to help with all your business needs.
•	 Leverage the IPC Warehouse as your secondary wholesaler so you can stay compliant 			 
	 and optimize your purchasing strategy.
•	 Member owned cooperative – you run your business and can trust that owners like you 			 
	 are guiding IPC as elected board members.
•	 Federal, state, and local advocacy – we are working for you to advance independent			 
	 pharmacy with policymakers.
•	 Future-ready your pharmacy with Digital Health

Your Regional Director is just a call away. Reach out now to discuss how our new Group Purchasing Agreement.

Ready to Transform Your Pharmacy?

•	 The new agreement goes into effect August 1st, 2024.
•	 Your McKesson PSC will be contacting you to discuss the options available and help	
	 you determine which supply agreement works best for your pharmacy. 
•	 If you do not choose a supply agreement prior to August 1st, 2024, you will be 		
	 defaulted to [Option 1] and can make a one-time change.

If you need additional assistance or would like to have 
other questions answered, contact your Regional Director.

Top Reason why IPC is the right Choice:

Call Your Regional Director to 
						      Explore Your Options.

What
happens next?
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